
 

Dear Friend of Columbus House,

This year, the United States faced an unprecedented 12% increase
in the number of people experiencing homelessness. In
Connecticut, we are grappling with this disheartening surge, with
1,000 people currently living outside across our state. Despite this
devastating increase, our work continues, ensuring even those
without a shelter bed receive life-saving help.

In the past couple months, you have been planning for the
impending winter with donations of cold-weather necessities,
food, and water. For those with a shelter bed, you’ve made sure
they receive healthful meals as they work towards finding a
permanent home – ultimately freeing up a bed for someone without
a safe place to lay their head at night. Thanksgiving was joyful for



Columbus House clients, and we know the upcoming holidays will
be too, as you’ve been delivering an abundance of gifts, signing up
for special meals, and spreading holiday cheer.

Thank you for opening your hearts to those who are without one of
the most basic human needs – a safe place to call home. May your
winter season be as warm and bright as the compassion you
show for our clients.

 
      

#WeLoveCHvolunteers

Many thanks to those who volunteered and to those who
contributed in-kind donations from October 1 - November 30,
2023:

Altrusa International of Central CT, Inc.
Avon Old Farms School
Allison Batson
Jennifer Batson
Teresanne Bohan
BOMBAS
Booth Hill Elementary School
Maya Brehon
Melissa Briere
Lilla Bryan-Hemmings
Nichole Cipriano
Cody's Diner
Congregation Beth El-Keser Israel
Congregation Mishkan Israel 
Connecticut Veterans Association
Alan Criscuolo
Rob Davis
MaryLee Delaney
Dominican Monastery
Donut Crazy - Branford
Trezlen Drake
Elizabeth Duckrow
El Shaddai Deliverance Center

https://www.linkedin.com/company/columbus-house-inc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFoiEv0TZx-rRJ1Dx3kqlIg


First Presbyterian Church of New Haven
Hamden Hall Country Day School
Sarah Hoffman
Ion Bank Foundation
Ivylabs
Francine Jaworowicz
KBE Building Corporation
Hebe Kudisch
Cathleen Meaden
Meredith Loughlin
Masjid al-Islam
Massaro Community Farm
McDonald's
Middlefield Federated Church
Margaret Middleton
Mei Monroe
Pauline Mowry
New Haven Korean Church
North Haven Middle School
North Madison Congregational Church
Notre Dame High School - Holy Cross Mission Club
Orange Congregational Church
Our Lady of Victory Parish - Midnight Run
Diane Popolizio
Quinnipiac University, Community Action Project
Rallybio
Carl Rodenhizer
Sacred Heart Academy - Theater Department
Saint Pio of Pietrelcina Parish
Saint Pio of Pietrelcina Parish - Midnight Run
Jing Seto
Dawn Smith
Sri Sathya Sai Center
St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish
St. George Catholic Church
St. John Bosco Parish
St. Joseph of Arimathea
St. Paul VI Parish



St. Paul VI Parish - Midnight Run
Regan Suerth
Table Talk Pies
Temple Beth Sholom
The Foote School
The Spring Glen Church
The University Church in Yale
Trinity Baptist Church
Trinity Church on the Green
Ulbrich Stainless Steels & Special Metals
USS Chowder Pot III
Vox Church
Warby Parker
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